
Indian School – Dar es Salaam 
After School/Extracurricular Activities  

 
                    13/06/2025  
Dear Parent,                                                                                          
As we commence the new academic year 2025, we are excited to announce the continuation of the 
various after school activities. These activities have proven to be highly beneficial for the overall 
development of our students and have received positive feedback from the entire school community. 
Participating in these after school activities is a fantastic way to explore new interests, develop your skills, 
and make lasting friendships. These activities give students the chance to try something new and find out 
what you truly enjoy and it also helps them build skills that are valuable both inside and outside the 
classroom. 
So, step out of your comfort zone and dive into the wonderful world of after-school activities! 
After-school activities will be held every day from Monday through Thursday from 1:40 to 2:30 PM. 
Activities officially begin from Monday, June 16th unless otherwise informed. Buses will ply 
alternatively for bus students as per the schedule given below. Please note that the bus stops will remain 
similar to your child’s normal bus stop. Review with your child before selecting the activity. For 
students who do not ride the bus, arrangements must be made in advance to determine how they will be 
going home. For parents who plan to pick up their ward we ask that you arrive not later than 2:30 
PM. 
 
BUS SCHEDULE:  

Days Bus No. stopping for Activities 
Monday & Wednesday 1,2,3,5,7,9,11,13,15,19,23,25,26 (Total 13) 

and Pvt vehicles 
Tuesday & Thursday 4,6,8,10,12,14,16,17,18,20,21,22,24 (Total 13) 
Friday No after school activities 

 
Regards 

 
 
 
KUNAL KOHLI 

 
 

After-school activities can greatly help students in their future by developing skills such as teamwork, 
discipline, creativity, and leadership. These experiences can broaden their perspectives and prepare 
them for future responsibilities. However, academics should remain a priority as well, because a 
strong academic record is essential for securing opportunities in higher education and employment. 
Ideally, a balance between after-school activities and studies can help students become well-rounded 
individuals who are both knowledgeable and adaptable. 

 


